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      29 December 2006 
 

 
LegCo Secretariat 
Legal Service Division 
8 Jackson Road 
Central 
 
(Attn.: Mr. Stephen Lam) 
 
 
Dear Mr. Lam, 
 

Re : Air Pollution Control (Volatile Organic Compounds) Regulation 
 
 I refer to your letter of 22nd December 2006. 
 
 For a pure “container”, the label affixed thereon will have complied 
with the requirement of sub-section 4(1)(b).  However, if the said “container” is 
supplied in “packaging” as you pointed out, then the situation will be dealt with under 
sub-section 4(1)(a) instead.  
 

 
 
 

                                     Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 

                                        ( SHIU Lik-king ) 
for Director of Environmental Protection 
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DoJ  (Attn.: Mr. Vidy Cheung)  # 2845 2215 
 (Attn.: Ms. Sandra Chiu) # 2136 8277 
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